
Kindergarten News  April 5 thru 16, 2021 

  THEME: Community Helpers        

 

 

Welcome back! I hope you all enjoyed the last week of March and are ready for 

the last two months of school! 
Community Helpers are people in the community that help others. For the next two 

weeks, the children will learn about these people and the they do every day.  

 

On Friday, April 16, the children will dress up as someone in the community, 

someone they want to be when they grow up. A note regarding this special day will 

be sent home. 

Craft and Writing 

The children will be making community helper hats and other crafts related to our theme. 

They will also write about the community helper they wish to be when they grow up.  

Math & Science 

The children will learn about the half dollar, and also learn how to count coins. The $1.00, 

$5.00, $10.00, and $20.00 bills and word problems will be the new highlighted math 

concepts for the next 2 weeks. The penny, nickel, dime and quarter will be reviewed.   

Language  

The children will learn about contractions. A contraction is a short way of writing two 

words as one. The words are put together leaving out one or more letters. An apostrophe 

replaces the missing letters.  

❖ The Kindergarten students will be taking a spelling test every week. Spelling words 

for the test will be sent home every Monday. The test will be on Friday.    

IMPORTANT INFO  

• Registration for the 2021-22 school.  
• Summer Camp-STEAM Into Summer! Register today! Space is limited.  

• Scholastic Test for Kindergarten-May 3 thru 7.  


